
Annual Routine Immunizations

Public Health has sent home an immunization consent package for grade nine and ten 

students. It is important for students and their parents/guardians or representatives to review 

the consent package and talk about consent for routine immunization together.

Please have your child return the completed consent package to their Block A teacher by 
Friday, March 4th.

Immunization dates for Lord Tweedsmuir Secondary:

Monday, March 28th - Grade 9 students  Tuesday, April 5th - Grade 10 students

An additional date (Wednesday, April 13th) has been set aside for students who were not able 
to attend the originally scheduled date.

Please note this update is about routine child immunizations and not COVID-19 vaccinations. 
COVID-19 vaccine is provided free to all eligible individuals at COVID-19 vaccination clinics in 
communities. Please ensure your student is vaccinated when they are eligible. For more 
information and to learn how to book a COVID-19 vaccination appointment please visit: 
www.gov.bc.ca/VaxforBC. 

Your child can be safely immunized during COVID-19. School immunization clinics will be set 

up in a way to consider and respect others’ personal space to maintain everyone’s health and 

safety. If a student has COVID-19-like symptoms, they should not attend the school 

immunization clinic. To discuss re-scheduling your child’s immunizations or for more 

information, please contact your local Public Health Unit, as listed below. 

As part of the Vaccination Status Reporting Regulation and the school based routine 

immunization program, Public Health: 

 Collects information for incomplete immunization records

 Checks immunization records for all students being offered immunizations in the school

setting

 Offers students all vaccines they need to be brought up-to date for their age

For more information about BC’s Vaccination Status Reporting Regulation visit, 

https://immunizebc.ca/vaccination-status-reporting-regulation . 

Health Units 

Abbotsford 

604-864-3400

Agassiz 

604-793-7160

Burnaby 
604-918-7605

Chilliwack 

604-702-4900

Cloverdale 
604-575-5100

Guildford 
604-587-4750

Hope 

604-860-7630
Langley  
604-539-2900

Maple Ridge 
604-476-7000

Mission 

604-814-5500

New Westminster 
604-777-6740

TriCities (Port Moody) 
604-949-7200

Newton 
604-592-2000

North Delta 
604-507-5400

North Surrey 
604-587-7900

South Delta 
604-952-3550

White Rock 
604-542-4000
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